
NAASD Celebrates the release of the historic
R.E.P.A.I.R Act: Priorities for Presidential Action

R.E.P.A.I.R Act

Priorities for Presidential Action is

designed to create policies for racial and

economic justice for Black Americans

who descend from U.S. Chattel Slavery.

LAUREL, MARYLAND, UNITED STATES,

August 3, 2021 /EINPresswire.com/ --

The National Assembly of American

Slavery Descendants has released the

initial phase of its comprehensive

R.E.P.A.I.R. Act policy platform titled

Priorities for Presidential Action. In this

release, NAASD highlights policies the

Biden-Harris administration can

implement immediately on behalf of

the Black American U.S. Slavery descendant community. Priorities for Presidential Action has

been sent to, and is presently being reviewed by the Administration’s Domestic Policy Team.

Priorities for Presidential Action is comprised of 12 legislative memos detailing important and

actionable measures to advanced reparative justice for Black Americans in the United States.

These are policies that can be enacted via Presidential Executive Order immediately. Among

them are: Formation of the John Conyers' Reparations Commission; Creation of a Census

Designation for Black American U.S. Slavery descendants and; the re-establishment of a National

Freedmen’s Bureau.

Priorities for Presidential Action are chief components of the comprehensive and transformative

R.E.P.A.I.R. Act, which is an acronym for Reconciliation, Equity, Protections, Atonement,

Investment and Remuneration. The report infographic can be downloaded from the NAASD

website here.

ABOUT NAASD

The National Assembly of American Slavery Descendants was founded in 2019 to advance

reparative policy and legislation for Black American Descendants of U.S. Chattel Slavery.

KJ Muhammad

http://www.einpresswire.com
https://naasd.org/repairact


National Assembly of American Slavery Descendants

info@naasd.org

This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/547953863

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable

in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.

© 1995-2021 IPD Group, Inc. All Right Reserved.

https://www.einpresswire.com/article/547953863
https://www.einpresswire.com/editorial-guidelines

